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Brown Street Lane Closures beginning Nov. 9 for Water Line Construction in Wylie  
 

WYLIE, TX – Nov. 8, 2016:  Beginning Wednesday, November 9, traffic on East Brown 

Street between Hwy 78 and Ballard Avenue in Wylie will be reduced to one lane east and west 

for construction work connecting North Texas Municipal Water District water pipelines under 

Brown Street. Construction and lane closures are anticipated for up to four weeks. (See map 

below) 

 

Electronic signs are posted to 

communicate lane closures. Drivers are 

asked to use caution and slower 

speeds in the construction area, as well 

as consider using alternate routes to 

avoid delays.     

# # # 
 

About NTMWD 
The North Texas Municipal Water District is a 
regional wholesale provider of water, 
wastewater and solid waste disposal services 
for approximately 1.6 million residents in the 
north Texas counties of Collin, Dallas, Denton, 
Fannin, Grayson, Hopkins, Hunt, Kaufman, 
Rains, and Rockwall – a service territory 
covering 2,200 square miles. For more 
information, visit NTMWD.com. 
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